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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
 
“Under the FoI Act, I would like to know the following please: 
Parties in Child related Private Law Cases in England and Wales between April 2012 and December 2013: 
1. Monthly totals for total number of cases 
2. Point 1 broken down into Unrepresented and Represented Parties. 
3. Point 2 broken down into male and female parties. 
Parties in Ancillary Relief Cases in England and Wales between April 2012 and December 2013 
1. Monthly totals for total number of cases 
2. Point 1 broken down into Unrepresented Parties and Represented Parties. 
3. Point 2 broken down into male and female parties 
Parties in Child related Private Law Cases in England and Wales between April 2013 to the most recently completed month of data: 
1. Monthly totals for total number of cases 
2. Point 1 broken down into Unrepresented Parties and Represented Parties. 
3. Point 2 broken down into male and female parties 
Parties in Ancillary Relief Cases in England and Wales between April 2013 to the most recently completed month of data: 
1. Monthly totals for total number of cases 
2. Point 1 broken down into Unrepresented Parties and Represented Parties. 
3. Point 2 broken down into male and female parties 
Thank you”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you in the supplementary Excel file sent with this response. Please note, however, that ‘unrepresented’ refers to parties without a recorded representative rather than ‘litigants in person’.
You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
You have the right to appeal our decision if you think it is incorrect. Details can be found in the ‘How to Appeal’ section attached at the end of this letter.
